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30 June 2023 

 

 

Dear parents and carers 

 

Cambridge Primary and Lower Secondary Checkpoint Results Reports  
 

I am writing to apologise sincerely for the delay in issuing Cambridge Checkpoint Results 

Reports. We understand that this situation is very disappointing for you and your child, and we 

are working hard to resolve it quickly. 

 

When we issued the results to schools worldwide, we discovered that a small number of learners 

had been assigned an incorrect performance band on their Statement of Achievement reports. 

All the marks and scores awarded were correct, however our system had miscalculated the 

performance band.  

 

As an international exam board, we take our responsibility to issue accurate results extremely 

seriously. We contacted schools as soon as we identified the error and began working to correct 

it as quickly as possible. We will release the results to schools on Tuesday 11 July. 

 

I am very sorry for the concern this delay has caused and thank you for your patience. 

 

Yours faithfully 

 

Dan Bray 

Deputy Director, Projects – Assessment & Customer Support 


